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To try our best at everything we do 

Wednesday 23rd January 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Residential 2019-Letter for Year Four Parents 
 

In a recent parent questionnaire 95% of parents stated they would be happy or extremely happy if 
we offered a residential opportunity to our Y5 children.  Therefore, in October 2019 our Year Five 
Children (Current Year 4) will be invited to join our Y6 children (current Year 5). The date of the 
residential has been confirmed as 28th October 2019 – 30th October 2019.  
 
There will be a meeting for current Year 4 parents on Tuesday 29th January at 3.00pm to let you 
know about this exciting opportunity and to help you decide if your child will want to come. 
 
As from 2019 the Year Five and Six children will both have the opportunity to go on the residential 
trip and the location will change on a two year cycle. In 2019 the visit will be to an outdoor 
adventure activity centre.  In 2020 the visit will be somewhere different; where has not been decided 
but it won’t be an activity centre. 
 
The cost for this visit will be £135.00. A letter will be issued shortly at the information meeting with 
details of how to reserve a space for your child on the trip. If you are unable to attend the meeting 
you can ask for a letter afterwards from the school office.  
 
We are aware that there is also the cost of Sherwood Forest for parents at the moment, but we 
would like to reassure you that if your child would like to go, the cost to book a space will just be 
£10.00.  The balance will then be available on Wisepay to pay in instalments to suit you up until 30th 
September 2019.   
 
If you have any questions please let me know. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Rhiannon Morgan 
Head of School 
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